

MEMO# 31013

January 10, 2018

Registration Now Open: Small Funds Webinar Update Meeting, 11:00 a.m. to Noon ET, February 13, 2018

[31013]

January 10, 2018 TO: Small Funds Committee RE: Registration Now Open: Small Funds Webinar Update Meeting, 11:00 a.m. to Noon ET, February 13, 2018

The next meeting of the Investment Company Institute's Small Funds Committee will be held on Tuesday, February 13 from 11:00 a.m. to Noon ET via webinar. Timely updates from ICI staff:

- Year Two Observations
 - o Don Auerbach & Dean Sackett, Chief Government Affairs Officers
- DOL Update
 - Shannon Salinas, Assistant Counsel
- SEC Update
 - Linda French, Assistant General Counsel
- Research Update
 - Morris Mitler, Economist

Online Meeting Registration

To register for the Small Funds Committee meeting webinar, please visit our registration site at http://www.cvent.com/smallfundswebinar. There is no charge to attend the Small Funds Committee meeting. Please note that the only way to register for the Small Funds Committee meeting is through the link indicated above. Webinar login information will be provided when you register online for the event.

If you have any questions about the registration, please contact Magen Dargon at (202) 326-5943 or magen.dargon@ici.org.

Agenda Suggestions

We would like your input on agenda topics for the meeting. Please use the space provided during online registration to list your ideas and suggestions or email John Randall (john.randall@ici.org). As many of you know, the Small Funds Committee is an effective forum for the exchange of practical and useful information, and we would like each of you to participate actively in the meeting.

If you have any questions regarding the meeting, you may contact John Randall at (202) 326-5930 or john.randall@ici.org.

Susan McGee President and General Counsel U.S. Global Investors, Inc. Small Funds Committee Chair

John Randall
Director, Operations and Distributionn>

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.